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13th September 2024 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
‘Parentkind’ are running a scheme with Asda where they are making millions of 
pounds available to primary schools in the UK. 
 
Between 2nd September and 30th November, every time you shop with Asda using 
your Rewards app, you can choose a primary school to receive a percentage of your 
spend. Every time a customer chooses our primary school, Asda will donate £1 to our 
school’s Cashpot. This does not affect your rewards; you will still receive those. 
 
All you have to do is register Burnley Brow Community School as your chosen school 
on your Rewards app. Please help us in this wonderful cause, so all our children 
benefit from this scheme. 
 

Yours sincerely,  
 

Mrs Atkinson-Smith 

 
Headteacher 
 

http://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=http://www.schooljotter.com/imagefolders/irlam/eco_schools.jpg&imgrefurl=http://www.irlamendowed.salford.sch.uk/About%2Bthe%2BSchool/Our%2BAwards%2Band%2BAccreditations&h=245&w=208&tbnid=wd8fEPFj867dAM:&zoom=1&docid=ZVjs5mQ3hUZpzM&ei=R490VNGtNM_Q7AbJ0IHoBA&tbm=isch&ved=0CHUQMyhKMEo&iact=rc&uact=3&dur=2285&page=2&start=44&ndsp=44

